
Note: Tariffs and price increases. 

These are tough times with tariffs looming in the global market place.  

We at BASO Gas Products strive through continuous improvement programs to 
minimize price increases to our customers.  As new tariffs are imposed on us from our 
suppliers this will have an immediate impact on the products we provide you.  Our 
customer service group will be providing you notification when orders are placed as to 
the products effected at that time.  BASO Gas Products will need to pass these tariff 
cost increases on as we receive them. 

We thank you from all of us here at BASO Gas Products for your business and we look 
forward to servicing you in the future. 


